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SUPER MICROSOL 

PRESSURIZED INSTITUTIONAL AND GARDEN SPRAY

TO CONTROL FLYING AND CRAWLING INSECTS IN AND AROUND DAIRY

BARNS, WAREHOUSES, FOOD PROCESSING PLANTS AND GARDENS

COMMERCIAL

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING

KEEP UPRIGHT WHILE SPRAYING

GUARANTEE: 
Pyrethrins                               .30% 
Piperonyl Butoxide                       .60% 
N-Octyl Bicycloheptene Dicarboximide    1.00%

REGISTRATION NO. 18224 

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

CAUTION            EXPLOSIVE

CONTAINER MAY EXPLODE IF HEATED

NET WEIGHT 439 g

CARTIER CHEMICALS LTD 
445-21 Avenue, 
Lachine, Quebec  

H8S 3T8

DIRECTIONS: SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING.  HOLD CAN UPRIGHT WHILE
SPRAYING

INDOORS: Flying Insects:  To kill flies, mosquitoes, gnats, wasps
and flying moths- close doors and windows.  Direct mist upwards
to all parts of the room, especially windows and other light
sources.  Apply 6 to 10 second burst per 30 m3 of space. 
Whenever possible keep doors and windows closed for 15 minutes



after each treatment.  Also direct mist into areas where insects
are present.  Keep nozzle 1 meter from surface.

Crawling Insects:  To kill cockroaches, silverfish, crickets and
ants - spray hiding places such as baseboards, moist areas,
openings around sinks, drains and pipes, behind cabinets and
storage areas.  Spray ant trails around door sills, window
frames, or in ant nests.  Insects must be contacted by spray to
be killed.

NOTE:  Ensure proper ventilation after sealed areas have been
treated.

OUTDOORS: For caterpillars, climbing cutworms, Japanese Beetles,
aphids, lace bugs, leaf hoppers, thrips (exposed), and spider
mites. For bugs on such plants as Aster, Azaleas, Begonias,
Chrysanthemums, Dahlias, Delphiniums, Gladioli, Irises,
Marigolds, Petunias, Roses and Snapdragons.  Also for bugs on
evergreens and small ornamental deciduous trees, shrubs and
vines.  For best results, do not spray in direct sunlight; use in
early morning, evening or on cloudy days preferably.  Spray only
when air is still and temperature is under 32'C.  Use slow
sweeping motion.  Keep can 45 cm from plants.  Spray in short
bursts.  Avoid wetting foliage with the spray.  Spray rows at the
rate of 30 cm per second.  For heavy growth, spray row on both
sides.  Repeat when needed.  Spray with caution on young plants
and new growth.  Insects must be contacted by spray to be killed.

CAUTIONS: Contents under pressure.  Do not place in hot water or
near radiators, stoves or other sources of heat.  Do not puncture
or incinerate can or store at temperatures over 50'C.  Do not
spray into or near open flame.  Do not remain in treated areas. 
Do not spray directly on food or utensils.  Remove fish bowls and
bird cages before spraying.  Do not spray closer than 1 metre to
fabric.  Exceeding dose rates and bi-weekly applications may
cause stains on fabrics, furs and other materials.  Avoid contact
with skin, eyes, clothing and inhalation of spray mist.  Wash
hands after using.  In food processing plants and food service
establishments, apply only when the plant is NOT in operation. 
Remove all food before treatment.  Cover all food processing
surfaces and thoroughly clean with potable water before resuming
operation.  In homes and dwellings, remove or cover all exposed
foods and cooking utensils before spraying.  Keep out of reach of
children.  Do not use in nurseries or rooms where infants, ill or
aged persons are confined.  Dispose of container in regular
garbage.

FIRST AID: If in eyes or on skin, flush with clean water.  If
irritation persists obtain medical attention.  If swallowed
obtain medical attention at once.



NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions. 
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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